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| just wanted to voice my concerns about the safety of the San Onofre Nuclear power plant.
Knowing all of the negatives that this power plant brings and in light of the recent disaster in

Japan...

| fully support the Shutting down of the Songs Nuclear Power plant.

It would be so much safer to use solar and wind power to give people the energy they need

to survive.

I live in San Clemente and other than the nuclear power plant...it's a perfect place to live!
I'd hate to jepordize that with a disaster that could have been stopped by those in charge like

you!

Thank you for taking action for our safety!
Pauline and Tom Faye

San Clemente, Ca. 92673
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